From: Milwaukee Alder

To: Murphy. Michael (Alderman); Hamilton, Ashanti; Johnson, Cavalier; Kovac, Nik; Bauman. Robert; Bohl, James;
Coags. Milele; Rainey. Khalif; Donovan, Robert; Lewis, Chantia; Perez. Jose; Witkowski, Terry; Zielinski, Tony;
Stamper Il. Russell; Mayor Tom Barrett; Lee, Chris; Borkowski, Mark

Subject: Goll House Mansiion Project

Date: Friday, September 15, 2017 3:38:44 PM

Dear Common Council,

My wife and | are a unit owner at 1522 North Prospect | am a senior citizen that
enjoys biking for pleasure and exercise.My starting point is the bike lane on North
Prospect Avenue. Have you recently had an opportunity to walk or drive on North
Prospect Avenue? At any given time, this street already is congested with delivery
trucks, double-parked moving vans and steady vehicular traffic. At times | fear for
my safety. This concern is not only for myself but countless bikers that depend on

the bike lane.
Have you considered the impact of adding a 192-unit apartment to this already

congested situation? I know you value the safety of the biking community and |
would therefore ask you to reject this project.

Sincerely yours,

Howard & Beverly Roth
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